
  

 

COMMUNIQUE 

Ehram Court, Cnr Mgr. Gonin & Sir Virgil Naz Streets, Port Louis, Mauritius 

T: +230 207 6000 |  M: headoffice@mra.mu |  W: www.mra.mu 

MAURITIUS REVENUE AUTHORITY 18 June 2025 

FAKE COMMUNIQUÉS 

The Mauritius Revenue Authority (MRA) informs the public that there are fake communiqués sent through 

WhatsApp, allegedly originating from MRA, with its name and logo, in circulation. Those fake communiqués are being 

sent to individuals, requesting for payments.   

MRA, hereby, informs members of the public that it has not sent any such communiqués. 

Hence, members of the public are requested not to make payments, either through bank transfer, or otherwise, to 

anyone claiming to act on behalf of MRA. Payments to MRA should be made either at MRA’s Cash Office at the 

undermentioned addresses:  

- Ehram Court, Cnr Mgr. Gonin & Sir Virgil Naz Streets, Port Louis 

- Customs Head Office, Custom House, Mer Rouge, Port Louis 

- Integrated Customs Clearance Centre (ICCC), Le Chaland Road, Plaine-Magnien 

or, electronically, through MRA website on www.mra.mu 
 

MRA is endeavouring to raise public awareness on the risks associated with such scams by providing, on its website, 

information on those scams. 

Should any member of the public have any doubt about the authenticity of an email, letter or telephone 

communication purportedly from, for, or on behalf of the MRA and/or its officials, they may call on 52523434, a 

dedicated hotline service, available 24/7, for counter verification.    

Furthermore, members of the public are, hereby, advised to report the matter to the Police, in case they feel that they 

have been scammed.  
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